

October 28th, 2019

Fallbrook Regional Health District 138 South Brandon Road Fallbrook, CA 92028

Dear FRHD Board of Directors,

We are grateful for the opportunity to temporarily make a home for Rock Rose at your beautiful facility while we finish the construction of our permanent home. We have found the safety and security of the site to be just what we were needing. It was so nice having Mr. Leach and Mr. Moosa visit us. We hope they enjoyed the tour and liked what we have done with the classrooms and gardens. Please let us know if anyone else at FRHD, the staff or anyone in the community would like to come for a visit.

Our Board of Directors, along with the property owners at the Gum Tree site, have been working diligently on the future home of Rock Rose Village School. We have completed the grading plan, the septic plan, the building plan and have received the trust calculations. We are expecting to break ground in November and have been given a summertime completion date by our contractor.

At this time, we would like to respectfully ask for a lease extension from December 31st, 2019 until July 31st, 2020. This extra six months will allow us to complete our school year, which will give our students, their families and our staff, the consistency of an entire school year at one site before moving onto another. Our last day of school is on June 19th followed by a picnic on June 21st. This extra 6 weeks will give us the time to pack and move our belongings.

We sincerely appreciate everything that FRHD has done for our school, and all of the families in our school community.

Warmly,

Rock Rose Village School